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cory

From: "Dan Shechtman" <mtrdan@techunix.technion.ac.il>
To: "cory" <coryj@zahav.net.il>

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2004 11:06 AM

Subject: Re: Today's lecture and latest news

Dear Cory:
Thank you for your note and the attached information.

I wish to express my gratitude for the excellent lecture you have given yesterday
to our students of the Technological Entrepreneurship class.

I hope and trust that talks like yours will not only encourage our graduates to open
startups with proper ethical code, but will also make them better people and citizens.

All the very best,

Danny.

10/27/2004




